
Cannabis Control Committee (CCC) Year End Update 2021* 

 

 

The Town of Pelham’s cannabis Official Plan Amendment (OPA) and Zoning 

Bylaw Amendment (ZBA), as well as it’s Odorous Industries Nuisance Bylaw 

(OINBL), were designed specifically to ensure public processes and define 

policies and standards that address harmonious co-existence with cannabis and 

industrial hemp facilities and related uses in the Town. 

 

Our local cannabis companies appealed the OPA/ZBA to the Ontario Land 

Tribunal (OLT) in late summer 2020. The OLT Hearing is set to take place on 

January 24-27, 2022.  The OLT may approve the OPA/ZBA or may indicate that 

amendments are required. The public can view the OLT Hearing virtually or by 

telephone.  Connection information is provided below.    

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/287108853 Access code: 287-108-853 or 

call in at 1 (888) 455-1389.   

 

Our local cannabis companies also filed an application to Quash the OINBL with 

the Superior Court of Justice. A date for the first hearing has not been 

established as of this date. 

 

These are ground-breaking actions and the OLT Hearing results will help define 

the 2022 action plan and continued effort by the CCC to address Pelham’s 

concerns as related to cannabis and industrial hemp and other odorous 

industries within the Town. 

 

Sincerely  

The Cannabis Control Committee  

 

● See attached chart for details  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/287108853

